
 

 

WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST 
 
Reference: 2019 – 198 / WE2185 
Date of response: 12th December 2019 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
West Mercia Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
Please respond to the following: 
 
1. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of the Countryside Alliance and if so on 

what date did they join and/or resign? 
 
2. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, in any way connected with the organisation Vote-

OK? 
 
3. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected with any fox 

hunt? 
 
4. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected with any form 

of bloodsports? 
 
 

Response. 
 

With regards to all the questions in your FOI we can confirm that we do not hold the information 
requested other than the PCCs Declaration of Interests which can be found on the West Mercia 
PCC website by clicking on the following link. 
 
https://www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/19.01-PCC-Notification-of-
Financial-Other-Interests.pdf?x73927 
 
 

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write to the Information 
Compliance Unit; Information Compliance Unit, PO Box 55, Worcester, WR3 8SP.  Email: 
information@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

FOI Officer 
West Mercia PCC 


